
Parents of Rosa Scott School Football Players 2020-21, 
 
We will begin summer workouts for incoming 9th grade football players at Rosa Scott on 
Tuesday June 16, 2020.  Workouts will be from 8am - 10am every Tuesday and Thursday until 
July 23rd.  These workouts are not mandatory, but we would like the athletes to attend as many 
as possible. Due to the Covid 19 pandemic we will be following guidelines set forth by MHSAA 
and our school district.  Athletes will need to be dropped off and picked up on Crawford St. at 
the back entrance to the school.  Athletes will be screened for symptoms and fever then 
assigned a workout group. Please wait until your child has passed screening and entered 
building before you leave.  During this time, students need to practice safe distancing from 
other players.  Each athlete will need to come dressed for workouts with tennis shoes and 
cleats.  We will not be able to provide water or have the locker rooms open. Make sure that you 
bring enough water.   
 
Before your child is allowed to participate in the workouts, you must sign a waiver for 
Extracurricular Activities Summer 2020 Parent/Student Agreement. Go to your Dragonfly 
account and move your child from Madison Middle to Rosa Scott.  The code is RH8JNZ.  To do 
this, login to Dragonfly on a computer, click on the student’s name, click on connect to school in 
the top right-hand corner and move to Rosa Scott. Once you have moved them to Rosa Scott, 
you can fill out the Extracurricular Activities Summer 2020 Parent/Student Agreement on 
Dragonfly. Each athlete will also need a current physical.  Make sure that it is uploaded to the 
Dragonfly account.  Any physical that was done after April 1, 2019 will be current for the 
summer workouts.   
 
Rosa Scott Coaches 
 
 
 
 
 


